LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 12, 2015
TO: Honorable Larry Phillips, Chair, House Committee on Homeland Security & Public Safety
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB805 by Keough (Relating to authorizing a license holder to carry a concealed handgun
on certain premises.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend various codes relating to a license holder carrying a concealed handgun on
certain premises. This analysis assumes that any costs associated with the provisions of the bill
can be absorbed within current agency resources. This analysis assumes the provisions of the bill
would not result in a significant impact on state correctional agencies.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 320 Texas Workforce Commission, 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: UP, ESi, EK, Al
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